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ENY!RONMENTAL llEALTil AND SAFETY
ltUDSON ItEALTil CENTER

May 15, 1986

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: D. G. Wiedman:

In answer to your letter of May 2, 1986 concerning NRC Byproduct Material
License No. 34-01260-09 and 34-01260-10 I offer the followings

1. Bioassay of employees routinely using unsealed Licensed
Material:

(a) .1 letter will be sent to each licensed individual
using unsealed sources indicating that either a
urine sample be provided at specified times or a
legitimate reason be given as to why not or a
sample be provided and delivered to Environmental
llealth and Safety within a certain time frame.

2. Laboratory Monthly Surveys

A computer program will be developed for scheduling
laboratory surveys. This program should help eliminate
this problem.

3. ACEL Gamma cell 200 irradiator.

The source is not being used and will be surveyed twice
a year. This will also be included in the computer program.

Full compliance to the above listed violations will be completed by
June 1, 1986.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please do not hesitate
to contact me.

8605280002 860D15
REC 3 LIC30Sincerely, 34-01260-09 PDR

,s c

O ' U
f,f'y y 2 2 p,'ugl

'

~.

Ji y D. Matthews, Director om
Environmental IIcalth and Safety
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